
Year Two – Home Learning 

During our time at home, Year Two have been going above and beyond 

with their home learning. They have been taking part in a wide range of 

subjects including Maths, English, Science, Geography, History, Music and 

more. We would like to share just some of the work that has been going 

on at home during this time. 

 

 

During, maths at home the children have been challenging themselves 

and getting creative. This photo shows one of our children getting 

creative when practising measuring and capacity during one of our maths 

warm ups. As well as this, we have been looking at addition, subtraction, 

multiplication, division, fractions and telling the time. 

 



In English, the children have been working really hard on their 

handwriting, spelling, letter formation and use of punctuation. The 

children have been engaging in different activities including Rainbow 

spellings and cursive handwriting tasks. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In geography, we have been reconsolidating their knowledge of the world. 

So far this year we have been focussing on the world’s rainforests. As 

part of the home learning, the children have been working on recalling 

their knowledge of the world’s continents, and the oceans of the world. As 

part of this, we have been using songs to help us, which the children have 

carried on learning at home. Continuing in geography, but a little bit 

closer to home, we have been learning about the countries of the UK and 

the capital cities of each country. Below, is a fantastic example of a map 

of the UK, completed by one of our Year 2 children.  

 

 



 

As well as this, the children have been creating some brilliant example of 

miniature gardens, during lockdown. We had many photos of the gardens 

sent it to us. Here is an example from both of the year group classes.  

 

We would like to say a big thank you to all of the parents and children 

during this time for their continued dedication to their education at home!  

 

Thanks, 

 

Mr Gudgeon and Miss Levey. 


